
 

 

 
 
13 October 2022 
 
Future Technologies Activity in Moldova 
Funded by USAID and Sweden 
Maria Cebotari Str, 55 
Chisinau, Moldova 
 
Subject: Recommendation Letter for Indigo Grup SRL 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
On behalf of the Future Technologies Activity (FTA), implemented by Chemonics 
International Inc. and financed by the United States Agency for International Development 
(USAID) and Sweden, I would like to thank "Indigo Grup" SRL for their high-quality work 
providing communications, design, social media and PR services for the Future Technologies 
Activity and its predecessor project Moldova Competitiveness Project (MCP), financed by 
USAID, Sweden, and UK aid.  
 
The "Indigo Grup" SRL team provided excellent support in design, communications, and 
social media management services for various public outreach campaigns, including for the 
wine industry “Vinul Meu” and the “EPosibilAcasa” closing communications campaign of the 
MCP.  
 
The communications and visibility of the Moldova Competitiveness Project would not have 
been a success without Indigo Group’s help and support. We would recommend Indigo 
Grup’s services without reservation to others, and we look forward to future opportunities 
to work with the team. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Olesea Galusca,  
Creative Industries Development Manager, 
Future Technologies Activity in Moldova 
Funded by USAID and Sweden 
 


